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Dear City of Fincastle Residents,

We're excited to begin our sealcoating project to preserve and protect your neighborhood 
streets. To minimize disruption to your daily routines, we've carefully planned this work in 
three phases over three days, ensuring that at least one side of each road remains open 
for traffic throughout the vast majority of the project. This phased approach allows 
residents to maintain access to their homes and businesses while we apply this important 
protective treatment that will extend the life of your pavement and enhance the 
appearance of your neighborhood streets.

Thank you for this opportunity!

June 9 | June 10 | June 11
*weather will push everything back a day as necessary


